THE CHURCH LISTENS

In October 2024, Bishops from all over the
world will gather in Rome for the final
session of the Synod on Synodality along
with other official Synod representatives
appointed by the Holy See. For the past
three years, the Diocese of Orange has
participated in the worldwide Synod
preparation process with prayer, discussion,
and discernment with the input of many
voices from across the Diocese. As the
Bishops and other official Synod
representatives prepare for the second
Synod session in October, the listening
continues.

You are invited to participate in a listening
session at St. Mary’s Church in Fullerton
on March 11th, from 7pm-9pm.

To register for this session, please scan the
QR code.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBI56wf2guqIukzbtSp4jb3bCilu2FPXSFdYTxHlpHSJQJaA/viewform?usp=sf_link

